Cornborougb, Laura

From: Betteridge, Emma on behalf of Planning Policy
Sent: 11 January 2019 17:09

To: Betteridge, Emma

Subject: FW: Comments on Titchfield Neighbourhood Forum

Emma Betteridge

Senior Planner (Strategy and Regeneration)
Fareham Borough Council

01329 824503

From: [

Sent: 08 January 2019 11:24
To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@fareham.gov.uk>
Subject: Comments on Titchfield Neighbourhood Forum

Dear Sir,
| have read the paper from Titchfield Neighbourhood Forum with alarm. | disagree with it

completely.

This Neighbourhood Forum has been formed just three- four years ago Many of its members
have lived in Titchfield and area for a short time.

1) | have lived in Titchfield since 1959 and have been a member of the Titchfield Village
Trust since its conception. We at the Trust have been delighted that Fareham Borough
Council has said NO further building in Titchfield.as building along the A27 has been
happening rapidly. There is no space to build inside the village( maybe the odd infill)
Therefore why does the Forum want 500 more houses and it gives no indication where
they could be built.

2) Also it is important to keep the Strategic Gap going towards the shore. The Forum does
not seem to understand this.
| urge you to reject the Forum’s Plans.

Yours sincerely





